
EXPLANATION OF BENEFITS 
BUSINESS LOGO PARTNERSHIP WITH HURRICANE SOCCER ON SOCIAL MEDIA: BUSINESS MENTIONED ON 
SOCIAL MEDIA AS PARTNER WITH HURRICANE SOCCER ON OUR SOCIAL MEDIA; FACEBOOK, INSTAGRAM, 
TWITTER, LINKEDIN  

BUSINESS LOGO ON WEBSITE: BUSINESS LOGO WITH CLICK THROUGH TO BUSINESS’S WEBSITE ADDED TO 
SPONSOR SECTION ON WWW.HURRICANE.SOCCER 

BUSINESS LOGO ON BACK OF TSHIRTS: BUSINESS LOGO OF SILVER, GOLD & PLATINUM SPONSORS ON BACK 
OF CAMP AND/OR ACADEMY PRACTICE TSHIRTS 

BUSINESS LOGO BANNER DISPLAYED: AN 4’ X 6’ BANNER SIGN WITH BUSINESS LOGO WILL BE DISPLAYED 
DURING REGULAR SEASON, FALL AND SPRING ON A SOCCER FIELD GOAL

SPONSOR FRONT LOGO ON CAMP OR ACADEMY TSHIRTS: LIMITED TO 1 SPONSOR, FOR SUMMER CAMP 
TSHIRTS OR ACADEMY TSHIRTS. WE WILL HAVE THE SPONSORS LOGO ON FRONT OF TSHIRTS. THIS 
SPONSORSHIP HELPS KEEP THE CAMP AND REC PROGRAMS COST LOW FOR ATHLETES 

DURATION OF SPONSORSHIP: FALL – SPRING 

Dear Sponsor, 
As costs to run this soccer program are rising, it is our goal to provide a safe, friendly environment for children 
to learn and grow, no matter their social economical status or financial needs. Our 501(c)(3), Nonprofit, tax 
exempted organization is categorized as a Sports, Educational and Charity in the State of Indiana with 
Business ID 201905211323814, and with the Dept of the Treasury, IRS with EIN 84-1841775 can be used a tax 
deduction. 

Our organization is funded by receipts of registrations, sponsors and fundraisers. Hurricane Soccer Club has 
long been serving the area of Northwest Allen county since 1981, formerly as Huntertown Lions Soccer / 
Huntertown Hurricanes. We hope to keep our cost low for our athletes, but to own a property to create a 
park for the Northwest Allen County community. If you should have any questions about costs, logos or any 
other fundraising opportunities, please feel free to contact us anytime at info@hurricanesoccer.org 

All sponsors should email their Business Logo as PNG, PDF or Adobe Illustrator file to 
Jack.Ryan@hurricanesoccer.org 

Thanks in advance for your consideration, 

Jack Ryan 
Executive Director, 
Hurricane Soccer Inc 
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